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August 30, 2022  
 

John Fritch, Dean 
College of Humanities, Arts & Sciences 
 
Dear Dean Fritch, 
 
I am pleased to support Dr. John Bumpus in his request for emeritus status.  John has 
been at UNI for over 20 years and has served not only as a valued faculty member with a 
consistent track record of publications, but also in administrative roles.  This fall semester 
is his last semester teaching at UNI and he will officially retire May 31, 2023.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of his request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
William S. Harwood, Head 

 

 

 


